From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 22/05/2025 8:26:45 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
22/05/2025

MR Daniel Galloway
33 Griffiths Street ST
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

| strongly object to this development. No good will come from placing a low quality fast food
establishment at that location. It will not add any value for local residents.





